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Devotional for Young Adults
Elder Lynn G. Robbins of the 

Presidency of the Seventy will 
speak during a worldwide devotional 
for young adults to be broadcast on 
Sunday, May 3, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. 
Mountain Daylight Time. The broad-
cast is the second of three worldwide 
devotionals planned for 2015.

All young adults (ages 18–30) and 
students finishing high school or the 
equivalent are invited to participate. 
The broadcast will be available on the 
Church satellite system, the Internet, 
and other media. Additional material 
based on the devotionals is also avail-
able at devotionals.lds.org. ◼

Strengthen Faith 
with Bible Videos

You can help strengthen faith in 
Jesus Christ this year—your own 

and that of others—by watching and 
sharing The Life of Jesus Christ Bible 
Videos at BibleVideos.org and on the 
Bible Videos app.

These faith-building resources are 
offered freely to other churches in 
an effort to share the message of the 
Savior as widely as possible through-
out the world, to help viewers feel 
His love and to inspire them to want 
to be more like Him.

Of the 92 Bible videos the 
Church has produced over the past 
three years, more than half have 
been translated from English into 
Spanish, Portuguese, Italian, French, 
Russian, German, Korean, Japanese, 
and Chinese. ◼

Youth around the world are 
invited to participate in a live, 
interactive Face to Face question-

and-answer session with Elder David A. 
Bednar of the Quorum of the Twelve 
Apostles and his wife, Susan.

Youth can join in the interactive  
chat on May 12, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. 
Mountain Daylight Time, by watch-
ing the live stream on LDS.org, the 
LDS Youth Facebook page, the Youth 
Activities site (lds.org/youth/activities), 
or the Mormon Channel’s YouTube 
page. The broadcast will also be 
translated live in Spanish, Portuguese, 
Italian, German, French, Russian, 
Korean, Japanese, and Chinese.

Youth are encouraged to submit 
questions at the Youth Activities site 
both before and during the event; they 

can also follow the conversation with 
#LDSface2face.

“We encourage the youth, as they 
prepare for this event, to seek the Spirit’s 
guidance in pondering what questions 
they might ask,” Elder Bednar said. “As 
we have the Spirit with us, we will all 
learn together.” ◼

Q&A with Elder and Sister Bednar


